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Ariana Costa

From: Denis Chamberland <denis.p.chamberland@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 20, 2025 8:45 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: HB 5436 AWBan

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

House and Senate : I am sending this message hoping to clarify my view of this Bill HB 5436 assault weapon ban. The 
specified restrictions of this bill is a brush stroke banning all semiautomatic gun(rifles,shotguns,pistols)which will not 
curtail law breaking individual from acquiring a firearm on the street. As an RI resident I am discussed in how our 
politicians not survey their constituents on their views before planning actions which directly effects them. The governor 
is only interested in reelection as well as the house and senate I have disaffiliated myself and will not vote for the parties 
who are involved with this unconstitutional bill. 
I live in NorthSmithfield and am active in sportsman’s clubs and love hunting I purchase hunting license as well as guns 
and ammunition taxes on goods comes back to RI for open space .Do politicians realize the money that will be lost with 
bill . 
Sent from my iPad 


